
Sayyid Ammar al-Hakim discusses with the governor of Najaf the situation of
services in the city

Head of the National Iraqi Alliance, Sayyid Ammar al-Hakim, received in his office in Baghdad

the governor of Najaf Mr. Luay al-Yasiri Saturday, July 8, 2017

\r\n

His eminence with al-Yasiri discussed the situation of services in the city of Najaf, stressed

to make more efforts for the people of Najaf and the pilgrims arriving to the city, indicated

that religious tourism cities are subject to service pressures as a result of the millions of

pilgrims that arrive regularly or during religious ceremonies and this require special care and

exceptions.

\r\n

Sayyid Ammar al-Hakim urged the local government to search for unconventional sources of

funding and benefit from the experiences of some provinces in attracting capital for

investment, pointed out that the city of Amir of the believers is the focus of everyone and

where many opportunities are present, stressed the importance of harmony between the

constituent blocs of the local government for the benifit of the commonweal.


